

27 October 2023

Office of the President

Professor Alex Robson Acting Chair Productivity Commission 4 National Circuit BARTON ACT 2600

By email: <a href="mailto:CTG.Review@pc.gov.au">CTG.Review@pc.gov.au</a>

Dear Professor Robson

## Draft Report—Review of the National Agreement on Closing the Gap

The Law Council of Australia appreciates the opportunity to provide a submission in response to the Productivity Commission's draft report prepared under the Review of the National Agreement on Closing the Gap.

The Law Council acknowledges the assistance of its Indigenous Legal Issues Committee and Young Lawyers Committee, the Law Society of New South Wales, the New South Wales Bar Association, the Queensland Law Society, the Law Institute of Victoria, and the Law Society of South Australia, in the preparation of the attached submission.

Please contact Ms Alex Kershaw, Senior Policy Lawyer, on or at , in the first instance, should you require further information or clarification.

Yours sincerely

Greg McIntyre SC President-elect